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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: jean miller <miller6715@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 5:19 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtain At Lake Almanor

Hello, my name is Robert Miller, we own a cabin at Almanor West. We Have beeen visiting Almanor for many 
years and enjoy Boating and fishing on the lake. I feel the thermal curtain will will have a negative affect on the 
lake and ruin the trout fishery. I also think it will have a negative impact on the areas  economy and cause 
property values to fall. I am 100% against the thermal curtain! Please help use save Lake Almanor and don't let 
this project happen.       


